
  

Kindergarten Newsletter   

Theme- Dinosaur Week 

The children will enjoy this fun week, as we 

learn several different types of dinosaurs. 

Activities will teach the children the size, 

names, and other characteristics of these extinct 

creatures. We will have a ROARing good time.  

 

Language Arts: This week, we will be 

reviewing word blends and vowels. Some of our 

paper work will include identifying a sequence, 

alphabetizing, and identifying differences.  
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Kindergarten Readiness Assessment: These 

have been completed!!! The test results will be 

in soon. If you have any questions, please feel 

free to ask. 

 

Math: We will be working on addition and 

subtraction papers. There will also be time to 

review telling time, fractions, and place value. 

The children are getting better at counting 

money, and it is a favorite activity! 

 

Science: We will be learning about both meat 

and plant-eaters, and play scientists as we study 

bones. The children will also love our classroom 

dinosaur dig and volcano activities. 

 

Happy Birthday!!! Lincoln 5/20 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 

  
 

NOTES TO PARENTS: 
• Hope you had a wonderful Mother’s Day to all of our wonderful mothers at Bobbie 
Noonan’s.  
• Thank you very much for the generosity for teacher appreciation week. 
• Please remember your child’s water bottle each day, and a sweater or jacket is 

great, as our room does get chilly. 
• Monday and Tuesday, May 10 and 11...Fire Drills 
• END OF THE 
SCHOOL YEAR 
NOTES… 
• WE WILL BE CLOSED ON MEMORIAL DAY, MONDAY, MAY 31. 
• Spirit/Last Week of school is May 31– June 4. 
• The Kindergarten Spring Music Program/Graduation is on Saturday, June 5. At our 
school, at 11:30AM. Please arrive 15 minutes before the show, park on Cedar 
Creek Ct., and bring a folding chair. Due to space, please limit attendance to parents 
only. Let us know if your child will not be able to attend. 
• Daycare only the week of June 7-11. 
• Summer Camp begins June 14. 
• The fall school year begins August 16. 
• Please remember, each child must re-register for future sessions. If you are 
unsure if your child is registered, or need paperwork, please contact Tara or 
Jeanie. 
• IS YOUR CHILD REGISTERED FOR SUMMER CAMP 2021 AND THE 2021-22 SCHOOL YEAR? 
It’s not too late! If you would like a registration form, please let Tara or Jeanie know. 
The last day of the school year is June 4. 
  
 

 

  


